26-7-12

Development Policy Manager
Warwick District Council
Riverside House

Milverton Hill

Leamington Spa
CVv32 5QH

Dear Sir/Madam

| would like to register my objection to the new Proposed Development Plans. It would be
unforgivable and irresponsible of planners to damage this area of North Leamington, when with a little
effort and thought they could find other more appropriate sites such as Brown or Whitefield sites.
They owe it to the residents of Leamington Spa, Warwick, Kenilworth and all those who appreciate

and enjoy the area.

Regards

Jon Wetherell




